OVIPUKA CONSERVANCY

’0O.Box 192 Kamanjab, Namibia. Tell: (+264 65 276200).

Date: 19/04/2022

RE: LETTER OF CONSENT: LEASE FOR WELDA ROAD CAMP EHI- ROVIPUKA
CONSERVANCY

The management of Ehi-Rovipuka Conservancy in Kunene/Musati Region, hereby confirming
request by Déja Vu Investments Cc to undertake Exploration Activities at Welda Road Camp in
Conservancy.

In accordance with its management constitution, the conservancy management hereby provide
approval for the Lease of Welda Road Camp to Déja Vu Investments Cc to utalise the Camp for
their Activities. It is believe that the proposed activities at Welda Road Camp will bring about the
much needed development, create employment and help fight poverty in the area.

However, it 1s highly recommended that the proposed Exploration operation at the Camp will be
conduct in an environment friendly and social acceptable manner to avoid or lessened any possible
negative environment impacts both to the local biodiversity and communities.

Déja Vu Investments Cc is going to operate according to memorandum of agreement from Ehi-
Rovipuka Conservancy upon the starting of the exploration operation.

For more information, please contact: the Conservancy office at +264 81 297 0311

Yours faithfully

Siegfried Meundju Muzuma
Chairperson
Ehi-Rovipuka Conservancy


https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

MUZUNMA TRADITIONAL AUTHORITY
P.O. BOX 192
KANMANJAB

Enquiries: Ben Karipandjarere Muzuma 08/09/2020
Cell No: +264 81 399 8195

RE: LETTER OF CONSENT: MINING ACTIVITY IN MUZUMA TRADITIONAL
AUTHORITY

The management of Muzuma Traditional Authority in Kunene Region, hereby confirming request
by Rebelon Mining Namibia PTY to undertake Mining Exploration within the Muzuma
Traditional Authority area. In accordance with its management constitution, the Muzuma
Traditional Authority management hereby provide approval for the proposed mining activities
within the Muzuma Traditional Authority jurisdictions. It i1s believe that the proposed mining
activities will bring about the much needed development, create employment and help fight

poverty in the area.

However, it is highly recommended that the proposed mining operation be conduct in an
environment friendly and social acceptable manner to avoid or lessened any possible negative
environment impacts both to the local biodiversity and communities.

Rebelon Mining Namibia PTY is going to operate according to memorandum of agreement from

Muzuma Traditional Authority upon the starting of the mining exploration.

For more information, please contact: the Muzuma Traditional Authority office at +264 81 399
8195

Yours faithfully

Ben Karipandjarere Muzuma

Senior Council: Muzuma Traditional Authority
Under Royal House

Cell No: +264 81 399 8195


https://digital-camscanner.onelink.me/P3GL/g26ffx3k

